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411 Brixton Avenue,
St Iﬁmbert, Pa«Qe
June 8, 1963

Dear lMr, McCulloeh,

When we met at the General Assembly of the [.4.5.C. in
Toronto, you indicated that you would be interested in taking
part in the Comet and llova Section. IEnclosed are copies of
the forms uséd with this section, and they should be self-
explanatory, However, if you have any questions, please let
me knowe. If you wish to make a systematic search of sclected
areas of the sky, please let me lmow what reglon you would be
interested, and I could let you know what arcas are not under
observation at present,.

I have run out of copies of the "Arca” chart, but when I
Have more printed, I will send you a copy.

Beet regards and good obscrving,

Jin Low
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